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Dear Committee Members, 
 
Please do not vote to make HB 796 a law.  There will most certainly be people 
killed that are not ‘aggressors’.  The bill asks a person to make split second 
decisions about the presence of a person on public ‘property’ and whether 
that person is using force.  Rarely can an untrained person make the decision 
that will be accurate and justified.  And if they make the wrong decision, other 
people will die. This bill will can only result in more gun deaths of innocent 
people.   
 
Thank you, 
Carol Kralik 
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